
 

 
 
 

 

Circular No. 439 
Date: 23rd October 2024   

       
ALL ASC MEMBER FEDERATIONS/ASSOCIATIONS 
 
SUB.: DEADLINE EXTENSION - APPLICATIONS TO HOST ASIAN SHOTGUN  

CUP - 2026  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We convey our sincere greetings to all esteemed members of the Asian Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 
 

Further to our Circular No. 438 dated 10th October 2024 regarding Applications to 

host Asian Shotgun Cup 2026. Upon the request to several ASC member 

federations, deadline to submit Applications to host Asian Shotgun Cup 2026 has 

been extended until 10th November 2024. 
 

Interested Asian federations are requested to fill-in the attached Application Form 

and submit to ASC Headquarters’ email asc@asia-shooting.org at the earliest 

but not later than 10th November 2024. 
 

Kindly note, the potential host will have to comply with ASC General Regulations 

Article 3, Article 9, Article 11, and other provisions of ASC General Regulations, in 

addition to the ISSF Rules. 
 

It is important to note that potential organizers of the Asian Cups will be prioritized 

to host future ASC Championships (with Olympic Quota Places allocation). 
 

Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 
 
attachment:  Application Form 

mailto:asc@asia-shooting.org

